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Gynecare (division of
Johnson & Johnson) have

voluntarily withdrawn the
anti-adhesion product -

INTERGEL - from the
market pending an
estigation into the

circumstances surrounding
some adverse events

post-operative pain
and inflammatory reaction.

There were also two deaths
here the product had been

used after the accidental
 of the bowel. The

relationship between the
product and these events is

not certain, but the compan
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are investigating it.

WHAT TO DO IF YOU
THINK YOU HAVE HAD

SIMILAR REACTIONS
The IAS has been contacted
by a number of patients who
have asked us what to do if

they believe they have had a
reaction to Intergel.

Gynecare (a division of
Johnson & Johnson - the
marketers of the product)

have kindly provided us with
the following announcement:

"If you have had Intergel
used during a surgical

procedure and have any
questions about it or believe

you have had a reaction to
it, you may contact

G
8
numbe
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ynecare directly by dialing
77-384-4266, option 1. This

r will connect you with
Registered Nurse who is

trained to respond to your
call."

Source:  IAS
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